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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 New NSLDS web address
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO NOVEMBER 1, 2018

This email is to notify you that there was a change to Federal Student Aid Web Addresses. We received a few calls regarding the access to the NSLDS website, we gave those users the new web address. There was no recent announcement, we received an announcement back in October 2016, there was no update after that.  Below we have included the link to the new NSLDS web address for those who don’t have it yet. We also included the link to the Electronic Announcement from October 31, 2016.

New NSLDS web address:

https://nsldsfap.ed.gov/nslds_FAP/
Electronic Announcement October 31, 2016

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/103116UpcomingChangetoFederalStudentAidWebAddresses.html
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